
With our deepest gratitude, the NASA community is thankful for your friendship and dedicated professional support over many 
years to protect the radio spectrum that Global Positioning System users worldwide have come to rely on.  You have been and 
always will be in our hearts as part of the National PNT Advisory Board established to help serve millions of users around the 

world.  You have made a positive difference to all you have touched, and we will remember. 
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